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PETERSBURG

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

December 2, 2021
Dear Assembly,

The Petersburg Chamber of Commerce is in full support of Resolution #2021-XX
requesting the US Postal Service Provide Home Mail Delivery in Petersburg Alaska.
Our businesses have been greatly impacted by the current state of our local Post
Office. This includes irregular hours, long lines, and unpredictable service. As a
Chamber we believe this resolution will help our local businesses who rely on the
postal service. This would also help with covid-19 mitigation, by reducing the
number of people in close proximity when we have outbreaks.

We ask that you consider supporting Resolution #2021-XX A RESOLUTION
REQUESTING THE US POSTAL SERVICE PROVIDE HOME MAIL DELIVERY IN
PETERSBURG, ALASKA.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
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